


From: Morberg, Kyle
To: Graham, Joseph R - DNR
Cc: Lennie, Brian; Christian Zuidmulder; Gross, Stu
Subject: RE: Pipe to Former Murphy Marine Terminal - Status
Date: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:29:52 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Hi Joe,
 
Yes the piping has been removed and of each of the ends were capped per the plans. There was some
diluted residual product (approx. 200 gal total) in the piping which was collected and properly disposed of
through OSI Environmental. Otherwise, there were no other issues or surprises with the removal.
 
Thanks,
 
Kyle Morberg, PE (MN)  
Environmental Engineer
 

Direct: 218-481-0215
Mobile: 218-591-0790
kyle.morberg@stantec.com
 

Stantec
11E Superior Street, Suite 330
Duluth, MN 55802
 

 
 

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately.

 

From: Graham, Joseph R - DNR <Joseph.Graham@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 9:50 AM
To: Morberg, Kyle <kyle.morberg@stantec.com>
Cc: Lennie, Brian <Brian.Lennie@stantec.com>; Christian Zuidmulder <christian.z@thecreiss.com>;
Gross, Stu <Stu.Gross@stantec.com>
Subject: Pipe to Former Murphy Marine Terminal - Status
 
Hello Kyle,
 
I hope construction is progressing well at the C. Reiss redevelopment site in Superior, Wisconsin. 
 
Has the construction project gotten to the area where the pipe for the former Murphy Oil Marine
Terminal and if so, was anything of interest observed while removing/abandoning any of the
associated piping?
 
I would appreciate any update or observations that Stantec or C. Reiss can provide regarding the
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pipeline that conveyed product from the tank farm to the oil terminal on the property.
 
Sincerely,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Joe Graham
Contaminated Sediment Expert
Remediation & Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Cell: (715) 292-4925
joseph.graham@wisconsin.gov 

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 

 Caution: This email originated from outside of Stantec. Please take extra precaution.

 Attention: Ce courriel provient de l'extérieur de Stantec. Veuillez prendre des précautions
supplémentaires.

 Atención: Este correo electrónico proviene de fuera de Stantec. Por favor, tome
precauciones adicionales.
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